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MEMORANDUM FOR: Roger S. Boyd, Director, Division of Project Management, NRR

FROM: Emanuti A. Licitra, Project Manager, Light Water Reactors
Branch No. 3, DPM

'

SUBJECT: YELLOW TICKET NRR-2647

Action was completed on the subject request by telephone call from the
undersigned to Mr. Herbert Scho11's office of the Securities and Exchange
Commission or. November 17, 1978.

I advised Mr. Scholl's office that our review of the San Diego Gas and
Electric Company Registration Statement sections relating to the NRC
indicated no inaccuracies or omissions.

4
Emanuel A. Licitra, Project Manager
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Project Management
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